
 

 
 
 
 
July 3, 2018 
 
 
 
BY ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
  

Re: Confirmation of In-Service Date for Kodiak-Kenai Fiber Link, File Nos. SCL-
LIC-20060413-00004, SCL-ASG-20090817-00025, SCL-T/C-20160906-00016, 
and SCL-T/C-20170501-00015 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 Through its counsel, Kodiak Kenai Fiber Link, Inc., confirms that the Kodiak-Kenai 
Fiber Link system entered into commercial service on January 1, 2007. 
 

Please contact me with any questions 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Kent Bressie 
Counsel for Kodiak Kenai Fiber Link, Inc. 

 
cc: Denise Coca 
 Angela DeMahy  

David Krech 




